Office of Communications

To: Board of Education

From: Donna McDowell, Administrator of Communications

Date: November 22, 2011

Subject: Cass Donation from PTA

Cass Elementary has received a very generous donation in the amount of \$5,591.86 from the Cass PTA to be spent on the following items to enhance technology in the classrooms:

- Five (5) Lumens DC211 (Ladibug) Document Cameras
- Seven (7) Epson Powerlite 93 Projectors
- Splitters and monitor cables

I am requesting this gift be placed on the agenda of the Livonia Public Schools Board of Education Meeting of December 5, 2011. Thank you.

dc

Livonia Public Schools

Office of Communications

To: Board of Education

From: Donna McDowell, Administrator of Communications

Date: November 22, 2011

Subject: Donation to Cass Elementary

Cass Elementary has received a brand new iMac computer from Dr. Steven Glavis, a parent from Cass Elementary School, valued at approximately \$1,200.00. This generous donation will benefit all of the students in Mrs. Krohn's classroom.

I am requesting this gift be placed on the agenda of the Livonia Public Schools Board of Education Meeting of December 5, 2011. Thank you.

dc